
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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May 2025

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 5TH MAY – NURSERY 

WILL BE CLOSED
12TH MAY – INTERNATIONAL NURSES DAY

The children will be looking at different occupations

19TH MAY – WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
Looking at ways we can travel and transport

26TH TO 30TH MAY - MAY HALF TERM

LAMBS 
The children have enjoyed taking part in lots of fun crafts and 
sensory activities linked to Easter. They went on egg hunts, 
exploring different textures as they searched for eggs hidden in 
shaving foam and moon sand. They loved figuring out how to 
open the eggs, and spent time trying to fit them back together 
again. The children also took part in a ‘Sleeping Bunnies’ PE 
session, taking turns to pretend to be the bunny.
 
DUCKS 
The Ducklings have been learning all about fruits and vegetables, 
inspired by the story The Very Hungry Caterpillar. They took part 
in food tasting, baking, and even met our nursery caterpillars, 
watching them crawl around in their tub. The children also created 
their own caterpillars using junk modelling, decorating them with a 
variety of colours and materials. They had lots of fun during 
caterpillar PE, moving in different ways just like a caterpillar.
 
FARMERS 
In the Farmer’s room, the children have had a fantastic time 
celebrating Easter. They participated in lots of physical activities, 
including egg and spoon races, a fun Easter egg hunt left by the 
Easter Bunny, and making a range of Easter crafts to take home.
 
EXPLORERS 
The Explorers have been learning about the life cycle of our 
nursery caterpillars, linked to the book of the week, The Amazing 
Life Cycle of Butterflies. The children enjoyed watching the 
caterpillars build their cocoons and are excited to see if they have 
transformed into butterflies. They also took part in caterpillar yoga, 
pretending to become butterflies at the end, went on a caterpillar 
hunt in the garden, and joined in with lots of related craft activities.

 


